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We begin a new year, and we begin with
restrictions being lifted in our country. 
 We are so grateful for this chance for a

new beginning - in our families, our
churches, our parishes and our diocese.  
May the Lord continue to bless us as we

journey forward on this pilgrimage of life. 



Students from the CBS High School, Clonmel, assisted at the Mass
on RTE News on Monday 24 January at to mark Catholic Schools

Week. The Mass was broadcast from Holy Family Church, Ardfinnan,
and the celebrant was school chaplain, Fr. Michael Toomey. 



Catholic Schools Week began on Sunday, 23 January, and its theme

is ‘Catholic Schools: Living Life to the Full’. 



The students from the High School Clonmel, are members of the
newly formed Music Group, and took part in the readings, prayers 

 as well as sharing their musical and singing talents. 



Congratulations to you all.  

Catholic Schools Week 2022



Series of Talks on Parish History, Nano Nagle, Edmund Rice, Parish
Jubilee Mission.  
They will also have pilgrimages to local holy places of interest
including Mount Melleray, Knock and Iona, They will have Parish
Masses to celebrate the community and the various ministries it
gives:  Parish Ministries, Services, Activities, Anniversaries, 
 Community groups.  
A community picnic day is organised entitled "Picnic on the Moon".  
They will have a parish quiz, Songs of Praise, Tommy Fleming
Concert to name but a few items.  
A special parish publication of a parish magazine will be compiled
each month with more information included as the months go by.




St. Paul's Church
Lisduggan,

begin celebrating
50 golden years 

The Diocese wish St. Paul's Parish

every blessing on this very special

year in their history, and we look

forward to seeing the fruits of their

endeavours as we go through 2022.  

Many  events have been planned to mark this very
special occasion.  Events include: 



Happy 90th birthday to
Fr. Liddane 

Mercy Sisters, 
Sr. Elsie and Sr. Aine bid

farewell to Clogheen on Sunday
last, January 23rd,  after

spending more than 40 years at
their convent there.  We thank

them for their service to the
parish and wish them many

blessings in their new pathway.

Psalm 90, says that “our span is seventy years, or eighty
for those who are strong.” So, having reached ninety,
perhaps the psalm, apparently written by Moses, needs
to be rewritten. We are told that Moses himself lived
until he was 120 years old, SO we are looking forward
to your next  30 years Father!
We wish him many more years of good health. We send
our sincere thanks from all  in St. Joseph & St. Benildus
Parish and the Diocese of Waterford and Lismore and
may God bless him abundantly for his faith ministry to
us.  

Pictured are Fr.
Bobby Power PP,
Sr. Elsie Walsh,

Bishop Cullinan, 
Sr. Aine Power and
Cllr Marie Murphy.

Fr. Liddane celebrated his 90th Birthday on Sunday 23rd
January. To mark this very special occasion Fr. Liddane
celebrated a special Mass of Thanksgiving in St. Joseph & St.
Benildus Church on Saturday 22nd January. It was a very
special occasion for the parish who felt privileged to share
this milestone occasion with him.  Many of you will have your
own fond memories of Baptisms, First Communions,
Confirmation, family funerals, and marriages all ministered by
Fr. Liddane over the years. Whatever the occasion, he always
manages to find the right words. In times of sadness, his
empathy and sensitivity eased many a broken heart.



For those with a special devotion
to Our Lady of Medjugorje,
Glencomeragh House are
offering a special night of
devotion every month.  




Upcoming
Lenten

Retreat:
Bookings
now open

http://www.holyfamilymission.ie/


Every
Wednesday
on Zoom!



Join us
online!



Opportunities to go deeper in faith this Spring with

the Apostles of the Sacred Heart of Jesus!



Spring Study Group at the Foyer of Charity

Inspiring
testimonies
from young

Catholics

http://www.holyfamilymission.ie/




Will you join us
in praying for

vocations to the
priesthood?



Have you
subscribed
to our
weekly
Family and
Youth
Newsletters?

http://www.synod.ie/
http://www.waterfordlismore.ie/resources
http://www.waterfordlismore.ie/resources

